
Simply Fun Childcare News

REMINDERS
 Vacation Planning & Absence Notices

Heading out of town? Please let us know if 

your child will be away for vacation or any 

extended time off. It helps us plan staffing 

and activities more effectively. Email the 

office for absences longer than 3 days.

 Health & Safety in Warmer Weather

• Send a labeled water bottle daily.

• Apply sunscreen before arrival; we’ll 

reapply with consent.

• Pack a labeled sun hat.

• Keep children home if they show signs of 

illness or heat exhaustion.

Thank you for helping us keep everyone 

safe and healthy this summer!

Dear Simply Fun Families,

Happy June! As we welcome the sunny days ahead, we’re excited for 

all the fun and learning this month brings. We’d also like to take a 

special moment to celebrate all the wonderful dads and father 

figures—your care, strength, and love make a big difference in your 

children's lives every day.

Thank you for being part of our Simply Fun Centers family. Here’s to a 

joyful and heartwarming month!

Warmly,
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Looking for Family Fun This June?

Summer is on the horizon, and it's the perfect time to enjoy local events with your little ones.
Here are some great family-friendly events happening around Victoria this June that parents
and children can explore together:

Ocean Week Victoria
Date: June 1–8, 2025
Location: on the Sidney waterfront and at Fisherman's Wharf
Details: A week-long celebration featuring educational activities and events focused on ocean
conservation and marine life.
https://www.oceanweekvictoria.ca/about 

Oak Bay Tea Party
Date: June 6–8, 2025
Location: Willows Park, Oak Bay
Details: A community fair with amusement rides, live music, a parade, and a floating teacup
race. Fun for the whole family! 
https://oakbayteaparty.com

Crab Fest
Date: June 29, 2025
Location: Ship Point, Inner Harbor
Details: Enjoy fresh BC Dungeness crab and live entertainment at this seafood festival.
https://bccrabco.ca/crabfest/ 

Butchart Gardens Night Illuminations
Start Date: June 1, 2025
Details: Experience the gardens illuminated with thousands of lights, creating a magical
evening atmosphere.
https://butchartgardens.com/events/night-illuminations/ 
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